
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

CACHE WATER DISTRICT 
 

Cache County is seeking persons who wish to be considered for 
appointment to the Cache Water District Board of Trustees to fill 
one vacancy to represent the interests of irrigated agriculture. 
Candidates for this position must own irrigation rights and use 
those rights as part of their livelihood and must live in Cache 
County and be registered voters. The County Executive will 
recommend the appointment to the County Council who will 
confirm it by resolution after hearing from any interested persons 
at a public hearing during the Cache County Council meeting held 
February 22, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. Persons who wish to be 
considered for appointment should contact Janeen Allen in the 
County Executive Office on or before February 15, 2022: 
  
Cache County Executive  
199 North Main Street 
Logan, UT 84321 
(435) 755-1850, 
janeen.allen@cachecounty.org 


